Pembroke Pines Police Department

N 9500 Pinés BoulevardW-WPenErol;é Pinré;- lylrorid;EBOEM
Phone 954-436-3200 - Fax 954-436-3203

DAN S. GIUSTINO CHARLES F. DODGE
Chief of Police City Manager

April 18, 2018

Campus President Piotr Lechowski
Keiser University

1640 SW 145 Avenue

Pembroke Pines, Florida 33027

Dear Mr. Lechowski,

On behalf of the men and women of the Pembroke Pines Police Department |
would like to extend our sincere gratitude for the support and assistance provided to
us by Keiser University. Over the last few years our partnership with Keiser University
has exposed many members of our department to the professional and
accommodating staff at the Pembroke Pines campus.

During the last several years the staff at Keiser have welcomed most of our
leadership team as gracious hosts. The university has provided the educational space
that has allowed our department to conduct numerous bi-annual first line supervisor
leadership trainings, host premier training on topics such as emotional intelligence,
reducing police officer injury and death, juvenile violence seminars, and annual
command staff visioning and goal setting.

Our employees always comment on the professional and accommodating Keiser
University staff they interact with when on the campus. We appreciate your continued
support of our agency, and look forward to a continued partnership in our community.

Sincerely,
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Dan S. Giustjno
Chief of Police
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FRANK C. ORTIS, Mayor
THOMAS GOOD, Jr, Vice Mayor

JAY D. SCHWARTZ, Commissioner
IRIS A. SIPLE, Commissioner
ANGELO CASTILLO, Commissioner




